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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO.
Series of 2022

SUBJECT - TRANSMITTAL OF SCANNED COPY OF APPLICATION DOCUMENTS
FOR LIVESTOCK HANDLERS AND TRANSPORT CARRIER
REGISTRATION VIA BAI-AHWD EMAIL

To facilitate timely delivery of government services, pursuant to the Republic Act (RA) 11032 or
the “Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018” and in
preparation for the digitization of the Handlers License and Transport Carrier Registration, all
Regional Field Offices of the Department of Agriculture are hereby requested to submit only the
scanned copy of the complete set of requirements for Handlers’ License and Transport Carrier
Application through the BAI-AHWD email: AHWD . handlers.transport@gmail.com.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Donethis_ 4™ _dayof May 2022, at Quezon City.

g/ L C. LIMSON, DVM
fficer-in-Charge, Bureau of Animal Industry
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